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The Mrnister for Foreign Affairs of Iran to the Ambassador of Canada

Officiai Translation

Tebran, November 2, 1978

Excellency,

I have the honour to refer to Your Excellency's Note of November 2, 1978, which
reads as follows:

(See Canadian Note Dated November 2, 1978)

and to further inform Your Excellency that the foregoing is acceptable to îny
Government.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

AMIR-KHOSRO AFSHAR
Minister for Foreign Affairs

His Excellency Mr. K. D. Taylor
Ambassador of Canada
Tehran


